St. Johns River

Water Management District

Ann B. Shortelle, Ph.D., Executive Director

4049 Reid Street » P.0. Box 1429 « Palatka, FL 32178-1429 « (386) 329-4500
On the Internet at www.sjrwmd.com.

DATE: November 8, 2018
TO: Prospective Respondents
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT:  Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bids, IFB #33711 PRARIE CREEK DIVERSION
STRUCTURE REPLACEMENT

As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications are provided for your information.
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS:

Q.1. Isthe possible to eliminate the concrete walls and just bring good clean fill or lime rock,
compact and approve in lifts than place filter fabric and riprap on both sides as we did on
other District similar projects? These large concrete end walls create a major logistic
issue that will consume most of the funds on the budget.

A.1l. No. Changing the design of the structure would cause permitting implications and
significant changes to the project footprint.

Q.2. Can we clear and level a ¥ acre area (approximately) inside the fence next to CR-234 to
store materials?

A.2.  No. A drop down area is being provided within a mile of the Camps Canal Road and CR
234. The provided drop down area will be approved at the sole discretion of the Park
Manager.

Q.3. Can we build one or two turn arounds on the access road and leave than in place when the
work is completed?

A.3. Yes. The specific location and size of the turn-a-rounds will be at the sole discretion of
the Park Manager.

NOTE: The Bid Opening remains the same, November 19, 2018 at 2:00 PM.
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.

If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com.
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